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FOR PRESS RELEASE:   Immediately Central Consolidated School District 
  
Contact Person:  Daniel P. Benavidez, Superintendent October 12, 2021 
 
******************************************************************************************* 

 
This is to notify you that the Central Consolidated School District Board of 
Education will hold a Regular School Board Meeting for Tuesday, October 
19, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. at the Shiprock Board Room, Shiprock, NM.   
 
So as to comply with the Governor’s Social Distancing Orders and 
consistent with Guidelines from the State Attorney General, this event 
will only be available to the public via Live Feed on District’s Facebook 
– this meeting is closed to in-person public participation. 
 
Some of the agenda action items will be: Unique Trip Request, RFP 
Warehouse Cooler-Freezer Addition, Request for Approval of Gift/Donation, 
Disposal Listing, Certification of Fixed Assets, Procurement Over $60,000, 
Budget Adjustments and Journal Entries. 
 
 
Please place a public service announcement in the media to comply 
with the Open Meetings Act.  Questions about the meeting should be 
directed to Daniel P. Benavidez, Superintendent at (505) 368-4984. 


